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28th November 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 4: Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre & Onny Meadows 

 

Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre is an exceptional education provider for day-long, led activities based around 

the National Curriculum which invite children of all ages and abilities to have fun and learn through active 

participation, enquiry and first-hand observation. The Centre has years of experience of providing schools with 

opportunities to enhance and reinforce their classroom curriculum. Many schools are so pleased by their 

experience with us that they return year after year. 

 

Year 4 focus for the day: Develop your map reading skills and knowledge of orienteering with games and 

small-scale map activities, then put them into practice finding clues hidden in the meadow; a race against time. 

Curriculum Links: PE, Geography 

 

This trip will take place on Wednesday 11th December 2019, which will be a non-school uniform day for 

Year 4 children only. Children will need to wear long sleeves and long trousers, as well as warm winter clothing. 

We advise children to wear layers of clothing, as these can easily be removed if needed.  If your child has wellies, 

please do bring these along on the day in a named carrier bag or they can wear suitable outdoor footwear, please 

ensure all other items of clothing are also named. 

 

Children will require a packed lunch on the day, please ensure this is in line with our vegetarian policy and to have 

with them plenty of fluids.  The children will be outdoors for most of this trip so healthy snacks would be 

advisable.   

 

As you can appreciate, there are considerable costs involved to arrange such worthy visits, therefore we are 

asking for a contribution of £11.00. The Education Act of 1988, states that no child can be excluded from a 

trip due to unaffordability, however, if insufficient funds are not raised then the trip will be unable to go ahead.    

 

Please make your contribution via your ParentPay account, you will be prompted to give consent for this trip 

when making payment.  Please ensure payment is made by Friday 6th December 2019.    

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Chahal and Miss Dawar 

Year 4 Teachers 

 

 


